LOCAL ASSOCIATION TO GUIDES AND BROWNIES MEET

The September meeting of the Local Association to Guides and Brownies was held with six members present. The meeting was chaired by Mrs. Saranpaa.

Guide meetings are already started and are held on Tuesday's at 6:15 p.m. in the Scout Hall.

Brownie Registration night will be held in the near future. Date will be announced later. - A parent must attend to register any Brownie whether she has previously attended or is a new recruit.

We are fortunate to have volunteer leaders for Guides and Brownies. An assistant to Mrs. Geldreich for the Ranger-Cadet Company would be very welcome. This is to help with a small group of girls age 14 - 17. Please contact Mrs. Saranpaa if you are interested.

Anyone having Guide or Brownie Uniforms to sell or anyone wishing to purchase a uniform please phone Mrs. Ingrid Fournier between 3:30 p.m. and 4:30 p.m. - 825-3818.

A variety of wrapped goodies will be sold door to door by the Guides late in September or early October. Support local Guiding by buying from the girls.

Guide calendars will be available shortly. A handy gift or stocking stuffer.

Four Tuiders will be attending the Area Annual Meeting in Dryden and Mrs. Geldreich will be attending a Ranger session at Doe Lake.

Camps were held for both Brownie Packs in early summer. Three Guides attended a weeklong joint camp with Marathon and Manitouwadge Guides at Three Finger Lake. A Ranger-Guide camp was held at Polly Lake in August.

The October meeting will be the Annual Meeting and all mothers are urged to attend. Date to be announced later.



TERRACE BAY MAN BOWLING ASSOCIATION

The Terrace Bay Bowling Association will resume this season as an executive has been picked.

INTERESTED BOWLERS FOR:

MIXED LEAGUE - Call 825-3677 - to begin bowling Monday, October 3rd.

LADIES EVENING - Call 825-3390 to begin bowling Tuesday, October 4th.

LADIES AFTERNOON - Call 825-3390 - to begin bowling Wednesday, October 5th.



Secretary of State Secretariat d'Etat

CANADIAN CITIZENSHIP APPLICATIONS

A Citizenship Officer will be at the Recreation Centre, Terrace Bay on Friday, September 30th, 1977 from 2 p.m. to 6 p.m. for applications and information concern+ ing Canadian Citizenship.

For further information contact: COURT OF CANADIAN CITIZENSHIP Room 404, 200 S. Syndicate Ave., Thunder Bay, Ontario P7E 1C8



THE LAKE SUPERIOR BOARD OF EDUCATION

NIGHT SCHOOL GOURSES

REGISTRATION - 1977

People interested in courses can register at both campuses of Lake Superior High School during the regular school day. Registration will also be held at 7 p.m. on Friday, September 30th at both campuses.

Fees will be payable in the first class and classes will generally be starting the following week.

POSSIBLE COURSES AND LIKELY LOCATIONS:

Art 400 (Credit Course) - Terrace Bay campus after school

Photography - Terrace Bay Crafts - (Various skills) - Schreiber and/or Terrace Bay

Powder-Puff Mechanics - Terrace Bay Conversational French - Schreiber and/or Terrace Bay

Sewing - Schreiber and/or Terrace Bay Junior Badminton - Schreiber and Terrace Bay Power Ball - Schreiber

Cross Country Skiing - Schreiber and/or Terrace Bay.

For courses not offered above please register or contact:

The Principal Adult Education Program Lake Superior High School (Schreiber) After Hours call W.D. Klassen at 824-2512.